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Why Aurora? How we support your clients
Aurora Project Lambeth has the best interest of its service users at heart, although this is something that many other services claim, we feel that owing to the unique set up of our project we can’t do anything else but make this claim.

Aurora Project Lambeth was incorporated as a non-profit social enterprise in March 2011, our main reason for doing this was to be able to provide peer mentoring to the service users of the wider treatment consortium in Lambeth.

At the moment we have a board made up of current & ex-service users of substance misuse services in Lambeth. And all our volunteer peer mentors have been through treatment themselves. 

As service users we understand the issues that can hinder a person’s development, as one of our clients said “treatment does very well at handling the big things (scripts, housing etc.) but it is the small things that can really trip you up, meeting people with similar experiences can really help you find your way”.

Our volunteer peer mentors go through training in order for them to be able to support the client. It is important to stress that our peer mentors do not interfere in a treatment services care of their clients. What Aurora project Lambeth offers is to support the clients while they are on their journey through treatment.

Some of the ways we have done this is…

· One client who was living on his friend’s bedroom floor, finally, with the help of a peer mentor, being classified as homeless and being housed by Broadway Housing. 

· One client who had previously not engaged with any services, engaging with his key worker regularly. 

· One client dropped out of rehab just after being referred to us, was encouraged by his peer mentor to re-apply. The client has now successfully been in rehab for 2 months and is reportedly doing very well. He remains in contact with his peer mentor. 

· One client, who had refused to see a doctor for medical conditions has successfully engaged with her GP and is now receiving much needed hospital care. 

We hope you will all see the value of working with Aurora project’s peer mentoring programme as part of your client’s treatment journey.

Paul Lennon – Director.
